
NOTICE TO MEMBERS. 
 
There will be an Extra ordinary General meeting for members to attend on the 30th October 2021. 
It will be held at the Mill Bank Community Centre, Holyhead Anglesey LL65 1ST, between 1pm and 
3pm on the 30th of October.(DETAILS BELOW) 
 
The purpose of the meeting is as a re-start of business for the club and to invite the members 
thoughts and ideas For the next period of Ynys Mon Angling Association. 
We have quite a few new members, so it would be good to get new thoughts and ideas to help the 
club move forward. 
 
This is NOT the AGM which will be held in April 2022. 
We invite as many of the members as possible, so that we can get a new perspective after the 
lockdown period. 
 
We have had some difficulty in getting a venue as many of the community centres are in a post 
lockdown phase and reluctant to take on meetings. 
You will be expected to wear masks in the meeting and if we can the seating will be spaced out as 
required. 
 
We look forward to meeting you, 
On Behalf of the executive of YM.A.A 
 

https://www.google.com/search?q=millbank+community+centre+holyhead&oq=millb&aqs=

chrome.2.69i59j69i57j35i39j46i67i175i199l2.5112j0j4&client=ms-android-huawei-

rev1&sourceid=chrome-mobile&ie=UTF-8 
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